

Office of the Commissioner

National Office 55 Featherston Street PO Box 2198 Wellington 6104 New Zealand

Telephone: 04 890 1846 Facsimile: 04 978 1627

28 June 2018

Do Kyun Kim fyi-request-8122-865a889a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Do Kyun Kim

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982, in which you requested the following:

- 1. I would like to know how much you are charged for each 0800 call from landline/mobile.
- 2. I would like to know how many calls you get on a monthly basis.
- 3. I would like to know whether you can also publish normal landline phone numbers alongside 0800 numbers you currently have +64 4 numbers for overseas callers but do you happen to have normal landline numbers for domestic callers?

We received your request on 27 June 2018 and will respond by 25 July 2018.

Yours sincerely

Kerryn McIntosh-Watt

Manager, Government and Executive Services